
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Park Lakes Elementary School Vol.3 

A Magical Place for Teaching & Learning 

 

November 11th 

Veteran’s Day/No School 
 

November 21st-November 25th  

Thanksgiving Break 
 

November 29th 

SAC Meeting 5:00pm-5:30pm 

Curriculum Night 5:30pm-7:30pm 
 

November 7th-November 11th  

 

A Word from Ms. Parris 

“How do we change the world? 
One random act of kindness at a 

time.” – Morgan Freeman 

3925 N State Road 7 Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33319       754-322-7650 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

October was a very busy month for us here at Park Lakes Elementary. We were happy to celebrate the 
Alphabet Parade with the kindergarten students. These students shinned brightly as they proudly pranced 
around the school. This month we also celebrated dads with Donuts for Dad. Dads were showered with 
sweet treats for being an integral part of their child's education. Additionally, students enjoyed Hispanic 
Heritage Month with a parade and a live mariachi band. Thank you to all the staff, students, and parents 
for making all these activities a great success.  

     

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we go into November, we want to take time to thank our wonderful staff here at Park Lakes 
Elementary. We are truly grateful to have them as part of the PLE family. We are looking forward to our 
staff's Thanksgiving Luncheon on November 16, 2022.  



 

 

 

Math night was a success! Students practiced their mathematic skills through fun games with their parents 
and teachers! 

 

 

 

 

 

Students attended Park Lakes’ annual Trunk or Treat. Staff decorated their trunks and students dressed up to 
go trick or treating in the parking lot! 

Students in 3rd grade participated in a “moon phases” activity, 1st grade had fun with magnets and 
Kindergarten practiced measuring mass. 

 



 

 

 

Friday, September 30th, Park Lakes Staff and Community Leaders met for our annual Partner’s Breakfast. The 
activities, events, field trips, and supplies that we provide are because of these wonderful partnerships. Thank 
you to all who attended!

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, October 27th, Park Lakes Elementary School Participated in Jumpstart's Read for the Record. This 
program is a national campaign to bring young children together with valued grownups in their lives 
to read the same book, on the same day, in communities all over the world. Members of the community 
gathered to read Nigel and the Moon to our students. 
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School 

Closed 

SAC 

Meeting/ 

Curriculum 

Night  

Thanksgiving Break 

Anti-Bullying Week 


